
Monday, April 18th  

******************************************************** 
 
 
The track meet for today is cancelled.  Boys & girls track teams will have 
practice today till 5:00. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Our next Project Lit meeting has been rescheduled.  Our next meeting is May 4.  Please 
be finished with your final book and be ready to turn it in.  Happy reading! 
 
LAKE CENTRAL CROSS COUNTRY 
Any 8th grade girl interested in running cross country at Lake Central next year, please 
pick up an information sheet on the counter in the main office.   Summer running 
schedules will be posted there!   
 
CLARK MIDDLE SCHOOL CHOIR BOOSTERS 
THE SPRING FLOWER FUNDRAISER is going on now through Thursday, April 
21st.  All flower baskets (hanging or patio pots) are $25 each.  Flowers will come in a 
variety of assorted colors,  first come, first served on all color selections.  Simply fill out 
the SPRING FLOWER ORDER FORM which can be found in the main office, return the 
order form with exact payment (cash or check made payable to Clark Choir Boosters) to 
Clark's main office or to Mrs. Arroyo in an envelope marked "Spring Flower Sale" no 
later than Thursday, April 21st.  All flower orders MUST be picked up at Clark Middle 
School on Tuesday, May 10th.  Thank you for supporting the Clark Middle School Choir 
program. 
 

PARENTS 
ILEARN TESTING BEGINS TOMORROW, APRIL 19TH.  PLEASE MAKE 
SURE TO HAVE YOUR STUDENTS HERE ON TIME, AND PLEASE 
REMEMBER CELL PHONES AND SMART WATCHES ARE NOT 
PERMITTED IN THE CLASSROOMS.  CHROMEBOOKS MUST BE 100% 
CHARGED AND READY TO GO UPON ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL. THANK 
YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 
 


